Dear Enfield Council,

I am writing to implore you to please withdraw your plans to build homes on the green land between Camlet
Way and Crescent West in Hadley Wood.

I was stunned and appalled to hear that you were going to eradicate this greenbelt land which is much loved and
appreciated by the hadley community. I am sure you can see that destroying this Green Belt land goes against
all the sustainable initiatives that the likes of COP26 are aiming for. It would also be so wrong to create such
irreversible and harmful damage to the ecosystem and biodiversity of this green area.

I am a resident of hadley and would be devastated to lose this beautiful piece of green land for many reasons.
The green area contributes greatly to the mental well-being of myself, my husband and my two young children.
The untouched beauty of the green Meadow, array of plants and trees and the captivating wildlife are a joy to
see and experience everyday.

I strongly believe that you are making a huge mistake and really can’t believe that Enfield have even considered
this proposal in the first place. Im sure you can see that this is an unwise decision for both planning and
sustainability reasons. Please also consider the fact that all our local services such as medical services, schools,
social facilities and transport could not possibly manage to accommodate a huge increase in population to the
area.

I am aware that there are a good amount of brownfield sites within the London Borough of Enfield that could be
utilised for new homes. Please consider these areas instead for building affordable housing rather than our own

council allowing the careless destruction of our treasured Green Belt.

I urge you to withdraw this proposal. Please remember how important it is to protect our green Belt and why. It
is your responsibility to ensure these areas are guarded and treasured.

Yours sincerely



